The following comments are in response to the Draft Infrastructure Plan Appendix 2 Section 4.2 Education.

Barford St Peter’s C of E Voluntary Aided Primary School
Barford primary school has a current admission number of 20 places which are consistently fully subscribed with 53 applications made for 2012-2013, of which 29 placed the school as first choice.

The proposed development of 100 houses will inevitably generate extra numbers of children to be accommodated by the school and the Preferred Options identifies the school to become a Single Form Entry school and hence accommodate 30 pupils per year/intake. 

This is not possible with the current infrastructure and staffing levels. There needs to be a clear strategy to ensure adequate funding to provide essential provision of built infrastructure and staff to accommodate pupils generated from new housing whilst not disadvantaging current residents, pupils and their families.

